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Coeur d’Alene fire still under investigation 
 
BOISE, ID (June 14, 2024) – A fire that destroyed a Coeur d’Alene police storage and office building 
on June 9 is still under investigation, according to the Idaho State Fire Marshal’s Office. 
 
The Idaho State Fire Marshal is leading the investigation, along with fire investigators from 
the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives. 
 
No injuries were reported and investigations at this point have not identified any evidence of 
suspicious activity. Final results could be released late next week.  
 
 

### 
 
About the Idaho State Fire Marshal’s Office 
The State Fire Marshal’s Office participates in and coordinates an integrated statewide system 
designed to protect human life from fire and explosions through fire prevention, investigation and 
public education activities. The program involves fire prevention activities, fire/arson investigation, 
code enforcement and the operation of the National Fire Incident Reporting System. The State Fire 
Marshal’s Office provides assistance to local fire agencies throughout the state.  
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